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Welcome back!
We hope you are all well 
and excited to receive the 
latest addition to our new 
build newsletter where we 
hope we can raise the 
excitement of our new 
school building. 

Whats new…
It is really exciting to share with you that the reconstruction of the 

fire affected block is well underway and it now has all brick work, 

external windows and doors in place. The construction team are 

happy with the progress and will soon be continuing to work on 

block B and C towards a combined completion. 

Did you know?
The new school building 

is made up of 3 blocks. 

Block A includes the 

admin and whole school 

teaching spaces Block B 

and C are classroom 

teaching blocks
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The two teaching blocks are at a really exciting stage in which they 

are ready for final decoration, carpet and flooring. Below are the 

colour schemed and visuals which will make up our ‘jungle’ and 

‘ocean’ block 

Teaching and learning spaces

Block B
‘Ocean’

Get in touch
We recognise in the coming months communication 

regarding the new build’s progress and transition plans is 

going to be essential for our families and wider school 

community. To ensure this is carried out in the best way, if 

you have any suggestions as to how information could be 

shared and the topics which you would like to be covered, 

then please get in touch via our email address: 

newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk
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